
From:  
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 6:42 PM 

To: Mills, Dorcas 

Subject: Premises Licence application - 68 Morley Street, SE1 .Mujibul Islam 

Dorcas 
      In regards to the application for the above premises I am pleased to say that we have now 
conciliated .The conditions to which the applicant has added to his application are acceptable and 
the below 5 conditions should be added to avoid any confusion with wordings, this is in full 
agreement with the applicant and therefore I withdraw my objection  

      Kind regards 
Pc Mark Lynch 246MD 
Southwark Licensing/NTE 
Southwark Police Station 
323 Borough High Street  
SE1 3JL 
0202 232 6756 

From: Mohammed Malik [mailto:m m]  
Sent: 21 July 2016 18:00 
To: Lynch Mark A - MD <m > 
Subject: Re: Premises Licence application - 68 Morley Street, SE1 .Mujibul Islam 

Thanks mark. We are in agreement with these conditions. Thank you 

Mohammed 

APPENDIX B1



From: Sharpe, Carolyn  

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 9:24 AM 
To: Mills, Dorcas 

Subject: RE: Premises Licence applicatiom - 68 Morley Street, SE1 

Thank you Dorcas. 

Please thank the applicant for accepting our proposed conditions below and pass on that Public 
Health formally withdraws their objection. 

Best regards, 
Carolyn 

Carolyn Sharpe | 0207525 0025 |  

From: Mills, Dorcas  
Sent: 26 July 2016 21:10 

To: Sharpe, Carolyn 
Subject: FW: Premises Licence applicatiom - 68 Morley Street, SE1 

FYI 

From: Mohammed Malik [mailto:  
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 6:34 PM 

To: Mills, Dorcas; ' ' 
Subject: RE: Premises Licence applicatiom - 68 Morley Street, SE1 

Dorcas 

Thanks for that. After consulting internally we can agree to the two recommendations outlined below. 

We will therefore be happy to comply and agree with the comments. 

Please can you relay this back and see if the objection is withdrawn. 

Regards 

Mohammed 



From: Lambert, Matthew  

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 12:58 PM 
To: Mills, Dorcas 

Subject: RE: Premises Licence application 68 Morley Street, SE1. forwarding reps 

Hi Dorcas, 

I have to say it still sounds like a A1 shop in planning terms given that there is to be no primary 
cooking on site (although I have limited info to go on). Also if there is no eating/drinking on site, nor 
heating up of food, then this would also point to an A1 use.  

The reason for the initial objection was a concern that the premises was turning into a bar or similar, 
given the proposed opening hours and lack of info. 

If the use is to be an A1 shop, then we have no objection, given that the lawful/established use of the 
site is as an A1 shop, if there is a change to an A3 (Café/restaurant) or A5 (takeaway) then at the 
proposed (revised) hours I don’t think we would raise an objection however planning permission may 
be required. 

Thanks 

Matthew Lambert 
Planning Officer - Enforcement 
London Borough of Southwark - Chief Executives Department 
5th Floor - Hub 2, PO Box 64529, London SE1P 5LX 
Tel: 020 7525 7451 

Please note that advice in this email is the opinion of the officer, given without prejudice to any further 
decision of the council. 




